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Attached is a proposed thrift Bulletin that would provide val- The proposed bulletin is published in the FederalRegister, 
uation guidelines to help savings associations comply with Vol. 57, No. 181, pp. 43049-43053. Comments on the pro- 
the 90% of market value capital limitations contained in posed bulletin must be received on or before October 19, 
FIRREA and FDICIA. 1992, addressed to: Director, Information Services, Public 

Affairs Office, Office of Thrift Supervision, 1700 G Street 
The OTS solicits comment on all aspects of this proposed 
bulletin and, in particular, solicits comment on the re- 
quirements for an “independent PMSR appraiser.” 

NW., Washington, DC 20552. 


